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PLAYING PROGRAMME

FOR THE REST of 2023

The playing programme for the rest of the year remains the same as in the
previous Newsletter. All un-finished club competitions not played on Sunday 19th
November will be re-scheduled to some other dates in 2024.

The last day of Roll Up is Tuesday 19t" December. It will resume on Tuesday 9th

January 2024. Due to poor response in the past, all Roll Ups on Saturday in the
new year will be put on-hold. A decision will be made if the situation changes.

RESULTS OF COMPETITIONS

Two more Club Competitions were completed in November:

X/

+* Hunt Cup Drawn Triples — Winners: Doug Vague, Lucy Waterhouse & Margaret
Rovers;

Runners-Up: Weng Lim, Barry Hopkins & Anil Sethi

X/

%* Club Ham Drawn Pairs — W.inners: Craig Moffat & Gwen Ng;
Runners Up: Tony Holdsworth & Fleur Grenfell




BOWLS AUCKLAND EVENTS

Bowls Auckland has made changes to entering Centre Events beginning Monday 27t
December. From now onwards, entries to all centre events will require players to have
an active BowlsHub profile and ID number. This will start with the next coming event:
Bowls 3Five Open, to be played between 23" January and 20t February 2024. To help
members signing up to BowlsHub, Bowls Auckland has prepared a detailed guide and a
short video, outlining the steps to be taken. Please check Bowls Auckland Web-site.

If you are interested in the Jarden Open 2-4-2 Mixed Pairs to be played on Thursday 28t
and Friday 29t December, put in your entry now, as it closes day after tomorrow on 3

December.
TOWNIES vs ISLAND

One of our members, Weng Lim, was among the contingent of 19 townies from
Bowls Auckland who headed across the Gulf to play Club Waiheke in the annual
“Battle of the Gulf” Event. It was a fun-filled and enjoyable day for all the
participants, playing 3 rounds of 2 bowl Triples with different team members for
each of the rounds. We played on astro-turf green and the speed was quite slow.
The townies did struggle a bit but all in all, the competition was friendly and evenly
matched.




